
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Request for Business Sponsorship - Support Our Annual School Fair 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out on behalf of Corpus Christi Elementary 
School in Vancouver and the Parent Fundraising Program to invite you to support our upcoming 
Annual Corpus Christi School/Parish Picnic, which aims to raise funds for outdoor education and 
the construction of a turf field for the benefit of our students.  

At Corpus Christi School, we believe in providing our students with the best possible resources 
to support their physical and mental well-being. By hosting this fair event, we aim to not only 
raise funds to create a safe and conducive environment for our students to engage in physical 
activities.  

Our event scheduled for Sunday, May 26, 2024. is rooted in community building and your support 
is crucial to making it a success. By partnering with us, you will not only be contributing to the 
development of our students but also showcasing your commitment to the local community. 
Your sponsorship will be acknowledged through various promotional materials and during the 
event itself, providing your business with valuable exposure.  

Additionally, donations made to our school are eligible for a tax receipt, allowing your business 
to benefit from tax deductions while supporting a worthy cause.  Sponsorship is accepted in any 
of the following contributions: gift certificates, gifts, retail items, services and/or monetary 
donations.  Cheques payable to Corpus Christi Parish 

We would be honored to have your support for this important cause. If you are interested in 
sponsoring our event or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
Sophia.CCpicnic@gmail.com 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of our 
students and create a lasting impact on our community. 

 

Warm regards,  

Corpus Christi School/Parish Fundraising Committee 


